
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:02:38 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 5:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bruce and Sue Goldie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Regarding Case EB-2020-0246 I find it unfair that such a significant increase is imposed on Residential Low
Density (R2) Class.
To have such a significant increase applied in this seasonal class should not be allowed.  We have been paying for
delivery and other charges that Hydro One applies to our bill yet we are now having to pay for additional expenses
when we are not there?
I am preparing to retire in 2022 so how will that affect my bill, and when will it affect my bill?  I have not been able
to find any information about how a change can be made under these circumstances.  That is another unfair element
if I have to wait a year while I am at my property more than 4 days a week more than 8 months out of the year.
At the very least a rate mitigation should be put in place but the amount of change to the total bills due to
eliminating the seasonal class should change to be more equitable, in particular for those moving to the Residential
Low Density (R2) Class.  To have such a significant increase in inequitable.




